
Bolton Hill Garden Club Holiday Greens Sale is Open for Pre-Orders 

The Bolton Hill Garden Club is holding its annual Holiday Greens Sale again this year, and the BHGC store 

is open for pre-orders! You can find the store here: https://boltonhillgardenclub.org/bolton-hill-garden-

club-store/.  As in past years, we have wreaths of various sizes, swags, evergreen roping and poinsettias 

available. 

New to the store this year are bare root and potted amaryllis and paperwhite bulbs, as well as miniature 

boxwood trees. Hugely popular last year, we have 100% high quality beeswax candles in a variety of 

colors, shapes and sizes, including sculpted ones. Beeswax candles are slow burning, toxin-free, and 

burn brighter than soy or paraffin candles. They make perfect gifts! 

The deadline for submitting pre-orders is Thursday, November 21. Pre-ordered items will be available 

for pick-up at the Holiday Greens Sale on Saturday, December 7, at Brown Presbyterian Memorial 

Church at 1316 Park Avenue from 9:00 am to 2.30 pm. Proceeds from the Holiday Greens Sale go to 

support the Garden Club's greening activities. Quantities are limited, so order soon! 

For more information, contact Barbara Blumberg at 443-310-0638. 


